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provided.  This year we have ten million dollars, where in the past there have been four million.  
There are main repairs that need done, such as replacing old piping, etc.  A year ago last spring, the 
challenge was to replace the chiller and valves going into buildings.  As a nice side point, Lynn-
Sherow mentioned that K-State won the Energy Challenge last year between K-State and KU. 
 
The Rec Center expansion is moving along.  A new feed mill is being constructed.  The Justin Hall 
addition is completed and the dedication will be tomorrow afternoon. East memorial stadium 
welcome center is being privately funded.  A little
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w h o e v e r is selec t e d for this commi t t e e shoul d ha ve more conta c t and conve r s a t i o n with SGA’s 
co mmit t e e si nce they work on recomme n d a t i o n s for projec t s earli e r in the year. 
It was agree d that Bob Condi a , Tom Vont z , and Ben Champ i o n will be put forwa r d as 
reco mm e n d a t i o n s .   

 
6. New Busine s s – Facult y Salari e s Spe cia l sessi o n 14 May and follow - u p (as requir e d) 

Condia repor ted the presi d e n t just annou n c e d he is hopef u l a pool for merit incre a o o n t


